
John Stevenson 
Ontario Securities Commission 
Regarding Proposed NI31-103 
 
I would like to voice my opinion regarding the proposed changes 
regarding regulating investments.  
I am highly opposed to these changes, I don't think it would be with in 
my rights as a free 
Canadian citizen to have to put forth my financial information and have 
it scrutinized before I 
can make an investment that I have researched and feel comfortable 
making.  It is my understanding 
that even after I have provided this information I still may not be 
allowed to make the investment 
if some bureaucrat decides it isn't suitable.  No one, I repeat No one, 
should have the right to 
tell me where and when I can spend or invest my money! 
The proposed changes need to be dropped, there is already to much 
intrusion into people's private 
affairs.  I can't believe I have to fight for my rights in this the best 
country in the world in 
which to live.  Please drop this idea. 
Thank You 
Debra Burton 
152 Terrace Dr. NE Medicine Hat, AB 
T1C 2B2 


